
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Invitation for interested individuals to serve on the 

HEBER COMMUNITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Imperial County Board of Supervisors is soliciting 

interested individuals to serve on the Heber Community Advisory Committee (HCAC). 

 

Purpose: 

The purpose of the HCAC shall be to bring together and support businesses, professionals, 

and Heber community members for discussion of strategies to promote effective programs 

and services.  

  

Charge: 

HCAC shall have the following duties: 

• To advise the Imperial County Board of Supervisors regarding community matters; 

• To advise the Imperial County Administration regarding the development and 

services under consideration; 

• To increase public awareness and to promote understanding of community needs; 

• To prepare reports, recommendations, and statements regarding the activities of 

HCAC and the implementation of community programs; 

• To provide an annual status report to the Imperial County Board of Supervisors by 

December 31 of each year. Any member may attach a minority report to any such 

action by HCAC; and 

• To appoint representatives from HCAC to meet with other organizations and 

agencies.  

 

Vacancies – Three (3) individuals representing the Heber community:  

a. One (1) member for a three (3) year term; and 

b. Two (2) members for a two (2) year term. 

 

If you are interested, please contact the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors at 940 W. Main 

Street, Suite 209 or by phone 442-265-1020 to request an application or you may obtain a 

copy at the Clerk of the Board’s website.  

 

Applications must be completed and submitted to the Clerk of the Board’s office with the 

option to be submitted via email to blancaacosta@co.imperila.ca.us no later than 5:00 p.m. 

on Tuesday, March 11, 2025.   

 

 

BLANCA ACOSTA 

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

County of Imperial 
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